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        July 19, 2018 
 
 
Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
 

Re:  Housekeeping Filing as Supplemental/Further Revision to Case Number: 17-G-0460 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
 
 The amended tariff leaves set forth below are filed by Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation 
(“Central Hudson” or the “Company”) on July 19, 2018 to become effective July 20, 2018. 
  
 

P.S.C. No. 12 – Gas 
 

22nd Revised Leaf No. 68 
9th Revised Leaf No. 129 

 
  
 The purpose of this filing is to make housekeeping changes to existing tariff language as 
supplemental/further revision to the RY1 compliance filing in the aforementioned case. 

 
 The effective date of the Gas Factor of Adjustment as described on Leaf No. 68, General Information 
Section 27 was amended to become effective with the first billing batch of November rather than November 1 to 
align the updated factor of adjustment with the Company’s November billing cycle. 
 
 The amendment to Gas Leaf No. 129, General Information Section 42 – Revenue per Customer (RPC) 
Targets updates the Case reference from 14-G-0139 to 17-G-0460 and Rate Year ending June 30, 2018 to 2021. 
  
 As the Company considers these amendments housekeeping changes with no direct impact to customers 
and  RY1 Compliance publication is commencing , the Company requests that the requirements of §66(12)(b) of the 
Public Service Law as to newspaper publication for the amendments listed herein be waived. 
 

Questions related to this filing should be directed to Linda VanEtten at (845) 486-5554 or 
lvanetten@cenhud.com.  
 
                                                     

Yours very truly, 
 
 
                                               Anthony S. Campagiorni 
          Vice President 

Regulatory & Governmental Affairs 
 
LETT256 
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